
In Case you missed it! 
November  2023 Edition

Hope you all had a happy thanksgiving, this
month was filled with accomplishments!  

Joe Graziano from the North Carolina League
of Municipalities presented Chief Troy Wheless
and the Creedmoor Police Department a plaque
for completing the 2023 Law Enforcement Risk

Management Review. The award is given to law
enforcement agencies who proactively serve

their community while achieving recommended
standards to minimize risks to our citizens and

officers.
Departments across the state voluntarily

participate in this program to validate that
policies and procedures are meeting the

recommended best practices. Creedmoor Police
Department also received the award in 2020

under retired Chief Keith King.

https://www.facebook.com/CityOfCreedmoor/
https://www.instagram.com/cityofcreedmoor/
https://twitter.com/CityofCreedmoor
https://www.cityofcreedmoor.org/home


To stay up to date continue to monitor our media,
Thank you for reading and see you again next month!!  

Be Heard! 
Join a Board 

SGT Tim Kapp is joined by his wife Kellie as he
receives BOC Recognition for completion off

the General Instructor Certification Course.

Swearing in of School Resource Officer Clarence Peace

Lion’s Club President Bobby Wheeler and
Club Secretary Lynwood Hicks present a

$850 check to Archer Wilkins, BOC liaison to
the Creedmoor Veterans Organization (CVO)

to honor the service of past and present
veterans of the Creedmoor Lions Club.

November Coffee With a Cop! 


